

-------- Original Message -------- 

	Subject: 
	Request for Distribution of Notice of National Public Meetings for EMERGENCY Consensus Standards for Zero Energy Buildings & Sustainable Products

	Date: 
	Sun, 20 Aug 2006 08:52:25 -0400

	From: 
	Mike Italiano <Mike@SustainableProducts.com>

	To: 
	Keith McCoy <KMcCoy@nam.org>, Lynne Armstrong <LArmstrong@nam.org>, Elizabeth Bullard <EBullard@nam.org>




Keith, Lynne & Elizabeth,

Would it be possible to notify your Members about these two important National Public Meetings at this link at your earliest convenience:  http://www.semaphoria.com/email/aia_080106?  

Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions!  With best regards,



Michael L. Italiano
President & CEO
Founder/Director/CEO Board, US Green Building Council

Institute for Market Transformation to Sustainability
1511 Wisconsin Avenue, NW
Washington, DC  20007
202-338-3131 p
202-338-2800 f
http://mts.sustainableproducts.com
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